
 

 

 

 

2 November 2020 

Document:  2628573 
 
 
 
Donna McMillan 
 

Email: fyi-request-14062-e0685eaa@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 
 
 
Dear Donna 

 
IN/404667 - Official Information Request  
 
I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 30 October 
2020 requesting information regarding Correspondence between the Taranaki Regional 
Council, New Plymouth District Council, health authorities, and Remediation NZ regarding 
Haehanga Stream, a tributary of the Mimitangiatua River. 
 
We received your request on 30 October 2020. We will endeavour to respond to your request 
as soon as possible and in any event no later than 27 November 2020, being 20 working days 
after the day your request was received. If we are unable to respond to your request by then, 
we will notify you of an extension of that timeframe. 
 
Your request is being handled by Fred McLay. If you have any queries, please feel free to 
contact me at mike.nield@trc.govt.nz or 0800 736 222. If any additional factors come to light 
which are relevant to your request, please do not hesitate to contact us so that these can be 
taken into account.  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mike Nield 
Director – Corporate services 
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